Young Kim: Now that State's Chapter 40B Subsidized Housing Inventory (SHI) dated 6/29/2023 based on 2020 Census data is available, we need to drill down the Envision Housing Data and establish true need for affordable housing.

Robert Winters: I found that update to be confusing and possibly incomplete. Specifically, it gives for Cambridge:
53,467 Housing Units
6,896 Subsidized Housing Inventory (SHI) Units
12.90% Subsidized
However, in December 2020 the same chart gave this:
46,690 Housing Units
6,896 Subsidized Housing Inventory (SHI) Units
14.8% Subsidized
In September 2017:
46,690 Housing Units
6,911 Subsidized Housing Inventory (SHI) Units
14.8% Subsidized
The City of Cambridge uses a somewhat different way of counting these things in 2016. This is what they had:
46,690 Housing Units
7,770 Subsidized Housing Inventory (SHI) Units
14.7% Subsidized
In particular, these numbers indicate a reduction in the number of subsidized housing units from 2017 to 2023, and that doesn't seem correct.

